
From: Noel, Jennifer <jnoel@sccommerce.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/19/2013 9:55:14 PM
Subject: Re: Ports

Neither Jim nor Jack Ellenburg can play. Jack suggest Byron Miller who is head of communications. 

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 19, 2013, at 7:59 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Awesome! Let me know if he can attend. If he can't do you have a replacement suggestion?
We've discussed a few.

From: Noel, Jennifer [mailto:jnoel@sccommerce.com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2013 7:51 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Re: Ports

I haven't. I'm having dinner with the Port tonight so I will follow up.

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 19, 2013, at 7:17 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Have you heard from Newsome?

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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